
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OKLAHOMA

IN RE: 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
CLOSED FOR IN PERSON BUSINESS   

25-GO-02

GENERAL ORDER

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern 

District of Oklahoma, will be closed for in-person business, on Tuesday, February 18, 2025, due 

to inclement weather and potentially hazardous road conditions.  Matters scheduled for telephonic 

hearing will proceed. 

SO ORDERED this 18th day of February 2025. 

Filed/Docketed
Feb 18, 2025

BY THE COURT:

TERRENCE L. MICHAEL, CHIEF JUDGE 
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT


